Intimidation in Public Life: Letter to
political parties on election pledge

Joint letter from The Jo Cox Foundation and the Committee on Standards in
Public Life outlining our ongoing work on the Joint Standard of Conduct for
all political parties and highlighting positive behaviours that candidates
can pledge to in order to help contribute to a respectful election campaign.
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